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The Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute (Founded in 1980) 
Founders: C. L . Jones and Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 

Director: Daniel L . Jones, Sr. 
Administrator: Roberto Tabares 

Institute Graduates Serving the Lord around the World! 

I I T i . 2:2: "And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same 
commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also. " 

Dear Praying Friends, 
First of all, let me introduce to you the 29 t h graduate of our Institute and the 
new administrator of it: Bro. Roberto Tabares. He has been a member of 
Bethesda since 1991 when it was organized, and has served in various 
capacities in the church: as youth leader, Sunday School Teacher (pictured 
at left teaching the adult Sunday School class), church secretary and now is 
the administrator of the Bethesda Fundamental Baptist Institute. Right now 
we have over 30 students and his job is to supply the teachers with material 
as well as the students and take care of the administrative duties of the 
treasury of the institute plus all the secretarial duties that go along with it 
(letters, grade cards, etc.). Please keep him in your prayers. He will be a 
great help while we are on furlough from September 2011 to August 2012. 

Let me give you an up-date on one of our graduates in Oklahoma! 
Bro. Arturo Quifiones was the 35 t h graduate of our institute and is 
working in Tulsa, Olkahoma. He was a college professor when he 
joined our church, and before graduating, he was called by a church 
in Oklahoma to start a Spanish ministry. He had his 11 
anniversary of his work in Oklahoma and his first anniversary in 
their new building plus their second graduation services from their 
church-run Bible Insitute! Most of his graduates are going back to 
their country of origin to preach the gospel to their own people! He 
will be our main speaker for the graduation services of our institute 
in August. Please keep him in your prayers. 

Missionary David Garcia, 55 t h graduate of our 
Bible Institute is going to Spain. He graduated from the Bible Institute in 2007 and started a 
work in Las Lomas, Garza Garcia in 2008. He left that work in able hands and started his 
deputation trail in 2010. Please pray for him, for traveling in Mexico is very dangerous. He is 
also seeking support from churches in the U.S. Churches here in Mexico are very interested in 
missions, but they still have to learn a lot about consistency and not being so clannish. By that I 
mean, that i f you do not belong to a certain group, you will not be supported. Have you ever 

heard of such a thing? I f you would have him come to your church contact him through our vonage phone below. 

In our next letter, I will give updates from more of our Institute graduates in different parts of the world! 

If you do not support the Fundamental Baptist Institute, now is a good time to help. It is a great tool for 
missions to Mexico, in Mexico, and from Mexico! 

In Him, 

Daniel L. Jones, Sr. - Gal. 6:9 

Received for the Institute in February and March of 2011: 
$ jMuchas Gracias! Thank You! 

You make it possible to teach the Word so that Mexicans can reach the World for Christ! 

Sending Church: Worth Baptist Church - P.O. Box 15141 - Fort Worth, Texas - 76119 
Support: I .B .F . I. Mission Agency - 724 North Jim Wright Fwy. - Fort Worth, Texas - 76108 

Field Address: Apartado 963 - Monterrey, N.L. - 64000, Mexico 
Field Phone (vonage): (817) 691-2309 E-mail: djonessr@hotmail.com 


